
 

 

 

21/22 SEASON: PUNTA GORDA SYMPHONY RETURNS TO THE STAGE! 

 

We have good news about our 21/22 Season -- and you are among the first to know! 

 

It has just been confirmed that our home venue at the CPAC will be returning 

to normal operations -- which means no mask policies and no enforced social 

distancing. We are thrilled! 

 

Punta Gorda Symphony is returning to a glorious 70-musician orchestra, and 

Maestro Ponti is programming for a lush and exciting return to the concert hall. 

 

SAVE THE DATES: 

 

November 21, 2021 

December 19, 2021 

January 16, 2022 

February 6, 2022 

March 6, 2022 

April 24, 2022 

 

WHAT'S NEW: 

• Maestro Ponti's stimulating Behind the Notes programs will resume in the 

FSW auditorium each Friday prior to a concert weekend. 

• Our season-closing concert on April 24 will be held at the Charlotte Harbor 

Event Center to accommodate a celebratory fête. 

• Responding to the popularity of our recent outdoor concerts, we are adding a 

chamber music series at outdoor venues around town. 

WHAT TO EXPECT: 



 

• You can expect subscription renewals to begin in August, followed by new 

subscriptions then single ticket sales. Look for your brochure in the mail, 

and stay in the know via email and Facebook. 

• If you held a 19/20 subscription, you will have first right of refusal to those 

same seats regardless of whether you renewed them for last year's 

canceled 20/21 subscription. Seat change requests will be duly noted and 

processed after renewals are completed. 

• If you still have funds on account with us, you may apply them to the purchase 

of any 21/22 tickets and/or to a charitable gift. 

Thank you for staying connected and for being ours! Look for details in August along 

with a complete 21/22 Season brochure. We can't wait to share it all with you!  
 

 



 


